
How to Sign-Up for Divine Mercy Parish Online Giving 
 

1. Open a web browser of your choice and log into the designated page at 
https://www.parishgiving.org/?e=CB37C189B4D203FCE4D2FA80BC970A89CDC96E47D0
4B5AC8. It is highly recommended that you add/create a bookmark to this on your web 
browser so you won’t have to remember the URL. 

2. Once the page opens, click Create New Account. This will take you to the page where 
you will be asked to fill in the information about yourself. There will be small pop-up 
window at the beginning reminding you to save the account information before 
continuing. See screen shot below for reference. Click small white box underneath 
mailing address to agree to the sites’ Terms & Conditions and click Save. 

 

 
 
 

3. The next screen presented will allow you to define the type of account from which the 
fund will be withdrawn. This can either be via a bank transfer or a credit card 
transaction. See a sample screenshot below for bank transfer. The item within the 
yellow needs to be filled out. The requirements for credit card transaction may be 
slightly different. 

 



 
 

4. You are now ready to set up your contributions. Go to the My Schedules tab. Drop-down 
on the Select desired type and select Weekly Offertory. Change the next bill date and 
specify the amount of weekly offertory contribution you would like to make and click 
Close. When the pop-up window closes, click Save Changes button. You can always 
make edits on your contribution. The same procedure follows for all Archdiocesan 
mandated contributions listed. Most of these are collected only once a year and are 
equivalent to the secondary collection envelopes. 
 

 



5. To create a report of your Year-End contribution that you can use for tax-related 
purposes, go to My History tab and click on the link pointed to by the arrow in the 
screenshot below. You can specify a date range as well. 

 

 
 

6. The website provides you with the capability to print out church coupons that you can 
drop into the collection basket to signify that you have made an electronic contribution 
to our parish. On the My Documents tab, click on Collection Basket Coupon. A new tab 
will open up on your browser and you can print and cut up the coupons for the Sunday 
Mass collection basket. 
 

 



 
 Below is a screenshot of the coupon page. 
 

 


